
 

Save the date! 

On Friday 16th May, in the afternoon, the 

children will take part in a sponsored 

‘Colour Run’ at school. 

They can run, walk or jog around the 

course and be showered in bright colours 

at the various ‘splash zones’! 

Your child will need a white t-shirt 

(glasses/goggles are also advised) to take 

part. 

Parents are welcome to watch this  

exciting event! 
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